
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: Superior Wastewater Service rate increase
Date: Monday, September 19, 2022 3:01:29 PM

From: Ellen Martin < > 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 12:11 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Superior Wastewater Service rate increase

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

The Martin family,  residents of Kings Chapel neighborhood in Arrington, would like to state our
objection to the drastic rate increase proposal. While we understand that rates have been kept
stable for quite some time, a 55% increase is unreasonable and should not be passed.

Thank you, 
Pepper and Ellen Martin 
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Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 19, 2022 at 3:01 p.m.
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